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Message from the Head 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

The school is looking amazing with new displays popping up in the 
classrooms and corridors. Thank you to all the staff for their 
continued effort with making the school such an inviting place for 
children and visitors. In assemblies this week, the children have 
been learning about some of their rights. In 1989, governments 
across the world promised all children the same rights by 
adopting the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child. The 
Convention describes what countries must do to ensure that all 
children grow as healthy as possible, can learn at school, are 
protected, have their views listened to, and are treated fairly. 
Each class is in the process of creating a class charter based on 
these rights. Each class will consider what it means to them and 
will create rules and responsibilities to match each right. I look 
forward to seeing how the class charters progress over the next 
few weeks. 

I wish you all an enjoyable weekend, 
Miss Lock 

Week commencing 25th September 

95.8% - whole school attendance 

Attendance Congratulations: 

1st place is Year 5 with 99% 
 

Classes with over 97% and above: 

Year 3, Year 5 and Year 6 

Well done to these classes! 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

 

Key dates 
 

Thursday 5th October – Penair meeting for Years 5 and 
6 (15:30-16:30) in Devoran school hall 
Thursday 5th October – Parents Forum  
Tuesday 17th October – Individual and Siblings photos 

Tuesday 31st October – NEW DATE Monday 30th 

October - Year 6 sharing assembly 

Thursday 2nd November - PTA Monster Mash Disco 
17:30 – 18:15 for KS1 and Foundation / 18:30 – 19:30 for KS2 

Tuesday 7th November – Year 5 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 14th November – Year 4 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 21st November – Year 3 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 28th November – Year 2 sharing assembly 

Tuesday 5th November – Year 1 sharing assembly 

 

Thank you to everyone for your overwhelming support in helping to 

raise funds for ShelterBox, which in turn is supporting countries 

directly affected by the devastation of Hurricane Irma. So far you 

have raised a staggering £255.55 and we are still counting!    

 

 

 

 
This week we received our sports order for all the 
Sainsbury's Vouchers we collected last academic 
year. Thank you to Mrs Covey & the Librarians who 
kindly counted over 14,000 vouchers! 
 

The order included; 
Volleyballs, 
Football,  
Whistles,  
Kick Flick Boards, 
a Snitch, 
Bean Bags, 
Parachutes, 
Ball & Scoops, 
Cups & balls 
& a ball pump 
 

Our children will be using the sports equipment in PE 
lessons, enrichment clubs and at playtimes. 
 

   Parent Forum –  
                      October 5th at 5:30pm 

All parents / carers are 
very welcome to attend 

Agenda:                                         this meeting 
Home learning and online opportunities 
Music lesson timings  
Leading Parent Partnership Award  


